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1/23 Hawk Wing Direct Line: 0303 444 5411

Temple Quay House Customer Services: 0303 444 5000

2 The Square Fax No:

Bristol, BS1 6PN e-mail: angela.lewis-jones@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Mr L A Gray

Your Ref:

Our Ref: JAN 14/57149
Date: 4 February 2014

Dear Mr Gray -

PROPOSED APPLICATION FOR DEVELOPMENT CONSENT BY NORFOLK
COUNTY COUNCIL - NORWICH NORTHERN DISTRIBUTOR ROAD - DRAYTON
JUNCTION (SOUTH)

Thank you for your further correspondence on this matter. I do apologise for the
delay in response.

From reading your further submissions it would seem that, at the time you wrote to
us, you hadn'’t received my response to your original letter. In case it hasn’t reached
you I have enclosed a copy of it.

My reply at that time would seem to address your most recent correspondence.
However, if you have any other concerns I may be able to assist you with, please feel
free to write to me again.

Yours sincerely
Aggie Lewrs-Jones

Ms Aggie Lewis-Jones
Quality Assurance Unit
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